
 

 

PPRC News Brief 12
th

 August 2014 

The Chairman of the Legislative Sub-Committee of the Constitutional 

Review Committee, Hon Justice Tolla Thompson on Tuesday 

admonished Staff of the Commission to take the Constitutional Review 

Process very serious. This process he says is seeking to get a constitution 

that is owned by the people of Sierra Leone.  

Hon Justice Thompson, who is also the Chairman of the PPRC, says the 

sub-committee is charged with the responsibility of reviewing areas of the 

1991 constitution dealing with the legislature. 

The Committee also visited the National Public Procurement Authority 

(NPPA), National Electoral Commission (NEC) and Office of National 

Security (ONS). 

The distribution of questionnaires formed the high point of the meetings. 
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